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• The Board of Directors of the Sheridan Park Golf Club has approved the 

creation of a new Class for Members who wish to compete from the Gold 

Tees in the Senior Club Championship and Club Championship.  

• The intention is to give Members who are shorter hitters and/or higher 

handicappers an opportunity they wouldn’t normally have to compete for 

a championship.  

Using input from the electronic survey of Club Members, it’s been decided that: 

• Participation in the Gold Class is limited to Members in the existing C 

Class (handicaps 17 and higher). Nobody is forced to play in the Gold 

Class, this is totally the Member’s choice. 

• There will be both a Gross and Net winner of this Class in the Senior Club 

Championship but only a Gross winner in the Club Championship as this is 

consistent with other Classes in those events. The Gold Class Net Winner 

cannot win the Overall Net in the Senior Club Championship. 

• We need at least 8 Members committed to competing in the Gold Class at 

each event or the competition will be cancelled. In that case, those who 

signed up for Gold Class are still signed up. 

Important: If you want to compete in the Gold Class – you must indicate that at 

the time you sign up for the event. 


